


COVID-19, the Ministry specifically advises on bills and issues that affect the 
administration of justice and the courts. 
 
If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to complain 
to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted 
by email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Jan Morison 
Manager, Ministerial Relations and Services (Acting) 


